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Tuttle, Mike

From: Niki Jordan [nicolejordan4@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 5:06 PM
To: Tuttle, Mike
Subject: Jordan Hollow

Dear Mike 
In response to the questions on the above listed subdivision.  Enclosed are the answers to the questions. 
  
1-got your PDF per CLS 
2- the elevations are 1929 Datum, will verify once I am back in the field per CLS 
3-Dale Jordan the Developer would like to have the curb and gutters deferred (1 home on this acreage) 
4-It is our understanding that if we buy the pipe that Weber county will place the pipe and fill the ditch? The 
ditch has been piped and filled 1/4 across already on said property. We would ask if manhole could be deferred 
to keep from having to put it in the middle of the ditch? 
5-The 20 ft easement has been put on the plat, and yes 20 foot easement has been confirmed that it is wide 
enough per CLS 
6-The road is shown as 50' half width .  The surveyors office has no problem with its location per CLS 
7-As per #4 if the county will set and fill the ditch with us paying for the pipe the county would be responsible 
for permit 
8-everything requested has been provided except the filling of the ditch.  If we are responsible for the ditch we 
would ask that the permit would not be held up and we will fill the ditch after winter. 
9-This property does not require permit for storm water construction activity 
10-we have applied for UPDES permit.  What does a storm water pollution prevention plan consist of? and does 
it have to be signed off by an engineer? 
11-ok 
Sincerely 
Dale Jordan 
  


